
February 22, 2023 

 
Dear Chair Dembrow and honorable Committee members,  

My name is Austin DePaolo, and I live in Old Town, Portland. I write to you to express my 
support of SB-414 (and SB-426), addressing indoor air quality in schools.  

As a parent, grandparent and member of St. Andrew Catholic Church in Portland, a Member of 
Metropolitan Alliance for the Common Good (MACG) I became aware, interested and 
supportive of this legislation.  

Clean, healthy air in our aging schools is paramount to the health of our children and the adults 
who work in those buildings.  

I urge you to pass SB-414 (and SB-426) so our state can get to work and improve the air quality 
in Oregon Schools that will in turn make our communities better.  

Cordially,  

 
Austin DePaolo  


